MCKV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING

243, 6. T. ROAD (NORTH), LILUAH, HOWRAH - 711 204, PH: 2654-9315/17

Ref. No.-EXC/14/21 Date.20/09/14

NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF 1°" CLASS TEST EXAM
OF B.TECH. 1°T SEMESTER STUDENTS

Sub : Postponement of First Class Test

1% Semester Students are hereby informed that
1% Class test which was Scheduled to be held
on 24™ (Wednesday), 25" (Thursday) and 26"
(Friday) September’2014 is hereby postponed.
The dates for the scheduled exam will be

notified later on.

Prof. (Dr.) Asok Kumar
Principal



